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PRESIDENT’S SPOT 

 
Hello members and friends— 
 
Thank you all for supporting the theatre and selling 
out our limited seating for “Quartet”.  It was a long 
time coming but well worth the wait to be so well  
entertained!  
And it won’t be long before  the next production, “Peter Pan”, the play  
directed by Kathleen Del Casale graces our stage.  This adaptation of 
the well known story written by J M Barry has been re-imaged by the 
director and is suitable for all ages—bookings will open on Monday 26th 
October. 
 
Due to COVID restrictions, seating may again be limited, but we are 
hoping to release more seats when restrictions are eventually eased.   
Also due to the regulations now in place for cleaning, sanitising and 
providing single use items to our patrons, we have reluctantly decided 
to raise the price of all tickets by $2.  This will mean that the costs for 
attending a play will be: Adult—$23, Concessions—$20, Members—$19 
and Children—$17.   
 
I am delighted to say that the “Gala Awards Night” is a sell-out and I 
am sure we are all looking forward to being entertained on that night 
and having the award winners from 2019 accepting their certificates 
and trophies.  For those unable to attend, I will publish the winners in 
next month’s newsletter. 
 
Also, in next month’s newsletter, I will announce the seasons for 2021.  
We have received some excellent submissions and have to create a   
varied and interesting program for our performers and audiences—so 
it’s “watch this space”. 
 
Fortunately, we already have our first production decided, cast and in 
rehearsal  ready to open in January—”Heathers”, which has quite a   
following with our younger audience members, should prove to be an 
excellent production. 
 
See you at the theatre! 
Shelley 



We are pleased to announce the cast for our first      
production in 2021 

 

Directed by Elinor King 
 

Veronica Sawyer—Jennifer Gadeke 
JD—Charlie Darlington 

Heather Chandler—Grace Johnson 
Heather McNamara—Erin Craddock 

Heather Duke—Charlotte Louise 
Ram Sweeney—Riley Merigan 
Kurt Kelly—Matthew Walford 

Martha Dunnstock—Caitlin Easton 
Veronica’s Mom/Ms Fleming—Ellie Hart-Peterson 

Ram’s Dad/Big Bud Dean/Coach Ripper—Jason Pearce  
Kurt’s Dad/Veronica’s Dad/Principal—Matt Winter 

Hipster Dork/Officer McCord—Daniel Ade 
Young Republicanette—Aleisha Archer 

New Wave Girl—Maggie Clarke 
Stoner—Brittany Isaia 

Preppy Stud/Officer Milner—Tomas Kinshela 
Geek—Bradley Vogels 

Ensemble—Paris Ceglinski 
Ensemble—Ellie Coburn 

Ensemble—Breanna Redhead 
Ensemble—Zoe Stephens 
Ensemble—Oliver Temby 

Ensemble—Taylor Westland 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 

PRODUCTIONS IN 2000 

September—”Rumours” 
Directed by Olwyn Summers 
gave us another detailed set 

February—”There’s 

a Girl in my Soup” 

Directed by Olwyn 

Summers 

 

April—”Hotel     

Sorrento” Director: 

Gwen Browning 

In June the  
all-singing,    
all-dancing,     
beautifully  
costumed -

“Crazy for You” 
Director - 

Yvonne Hough-
Neilson 

In August the action 
packed thriller “Death 
Trap” was directed by 
James Hough-Neilson 

The final production for 

2000 was  

“Curtain up on Murder” 

directed by                

Tony Simms 
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PRODUCTIONS IN 2001 

 
2001 opened with 
“Steel Magnolias”  
on the set of a 

hairdressing salon 
 

Followed in April 
with “Last of the 
Red Hot Lovers” 

In June the English 

musical  

“Half a Sixpence” 

returned to our 

stage after a  17 

year break. 

In August a very     

stylised set was       

created for the classic,  

“An Ideal Husband” 

 

This was followed in  

September with an-

other elegant set for              

“An Inspector Calls” 

And the final 
production for 
2001 was the 
very popular 

musical 
“Chicago” 



EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

PRESIDENT—Shelley McGinn 

(president@limelighttheatre.com.au) 

VICE PRESIDENT—Karen Murray 

SECRETARY—Richard Tudge 

TREASURER—Mike Gibbs 

 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

Carol Binks—Publicity & Marketing 

Julie Clark—Maintenance Manager 

Kathleen Del Casale—Social Media  

Paul King—Technical Manager 

Sandra Powell 

RJ Smolders—Volunteer Coordinator 

Ashlee Torrens—Social Media 

 

MANAGERS 

Bookings & Membership—Patrick McGinn 

Front of house—RJ Smolders 

Wardrobe—Joan Braskic 

Props—Lorraine Jones 

Newsletter—Shelley McGinn 

YOUR CURRENT COMMITTEE AND THEATRE MANAGERS 

FOR BOOKINGS  

phone—0499 954 016 

(Mon, Wed & Fri 9 –12) 

Or Email: 

bookings@limelighttheatre.com.au 

 

www.limelighttheatre.com.au 


